St. Bernard's

Catholic Primary School

& Nursery

(part of Mater Ecclesiae Catholic M.A.T.)

What's on next week?

VVIIICS DIV NEAC WEEK:	
Monday	Week 3 School Dinners
	Irish Dancing Years 2 & 3 until 4:15 pm
Tuesday	AFC Football Y1 & 2 (Full)
Wednesday	
Thursday	Holy Communion Programme Sacred Heart 6:00 pm
Friday	High School Admissions choices published



23rd February 2024



Online Safety

Thanks to those parents who attended our online safety event. It was very informative and we all learnt so much about how to help keep our children and us safe online.

At times we were quite shocked by some of the hidden dangers and manipulation.

I wish more parents had been able to attend as online safety is such an important issue in our lives.

We will be sending out some more information about useful websites to look at and talk to your children about.

Other info:

Attached with this newsletter is a survey that LCC would like parents to complete regarding "wraparound care". "We need as many parents/carers to respond, even if they already access wraparound childcare. The information will help us understand families demand and direct the governments capital and revenue funding provided for schools to expand or create wraparound provision supporting families in Lancashire". Thank you

Congratulations to Jessica Black who has won £28 in our February 100 Club draw.

Future Dates for your Diary

6th March	Swimming Gala - West View Leisure Centre
7th March	World Book Day (details to follow)
13th March	Year 5 Assembly 2:30 pm
25th March	Palm Sunday Assembly with Dolphins Class
	2:30 pm
26th March	Last Supper Mass in school 9:30 am
27th March	Passion of our Lord Assembly with Bears
	Class 9:10 am
28th March	Easter Egg Competition
	School closes at 1:30 pm

STARS OF THE WEEK 23/02

Ducklings: Lenny & Ada Dolphins: Ivy & Harrison Seahorses: Joseph, Isaac & Cillian

Sharks: Lenny & Savanna Penguins: Elliott

Bears: Isla & Ella-Rae Leopards: Ava & Nina Tigers: Theo-Scott & Lilia Lions: Charlie & Stanley Best Class Attendance:

Bears 99%





Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk General Enquiries office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. Facebook page available too. Tel: 01772 728153